
 

January 30, 2013 
 
 

Memorandum Circular No. 2013-0130-032  
 
To :  All NCR Component Medical Societies,  Specialty 

Divisions,  Specialty Societies and  Affiliate Societies 
 
Subject   :  Philhealth Nationwide Run 2013 
 
On February 17, 2013, there will be a Philhealth Nationwide Run 2013, at 
the  Quirino Grandstand for the National Capital Region.  This is a 
simultaneous event for 18 cities nationwide for Mother and Child 
Protection. 
 
The natinal beneficiary of the run is the Philippine Children’s Medical 
Center in Quezon City.  For the run in Manila, the beneficiary is 
Cottolengo Filipino, an orphanage. 
 
The Philippine Medical Association is encouraging everyone to support 
this Philhealth Run. 
 
For more information, attached is the Philhealth brochure and registration 
forms. 
 
For your kind attention. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 
  


